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We are getting very low on spare trousers/ leggings, so if you have any nursery ones at home please can you 

return them. If you have any spare trousers/ leggings that you no longer need in ages 2 + please would you 

consider donating them to us for use in our spares box. Thank you.  

 

This is just a polite reminder to our new parents: please can we ask that you do not park in front of our 

neighbours windows during drop off and collection. This impacts their privacy and also prevents other parents 

being about to get in or out of the car park. There is parking available at Lidl and Newark Road, should you be 

unable to park at nursery- both of which are only a short walk away.  

 

Thank you to those parents who completed our recent questionnaire. The results will be out shortly, where we 

will detail our plans going forward.  

 

We will be holding Parent’s Evening on Thursday 6th March where we will share your child’s summative 

assessment with you and if applicable their Two Year Check. Kim has sent an email with more information. 

Please speak with your child’s Key Person to book your 10 minute slot. We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 6th March, where we invite children and staff to dress up 

as their favourite character from a book, favourite author or anything related to books if they would like to. 

There is no obligation to dress up, and you may prefer for your child to bring in their favourite book to share as 

an alternative. We ask that children who do dress up are able to access nursery fully in their outfit and not be 

restricted (i.e. if toilet training to be able to undress). Children are welcome to dress up/ bring in their favourite 

book for the entire week (week beginning Monday 3rd March 2025) however our main activities for World Book 

Day will be on 6th March. There is no obligation to purchase a new costume, using clothes you already have at 

home but repurposing them can be just as effective. Please see these links for some ideas 

https://www.moneysavingexpert.com/team-blog/2024/03/free-and-cheap-world-book-day-costume-ideas/ or 

https://www.busythings.co.uk/blog/10-easy-last-minute-world-book-day-costume-ideas/  

 
  
 
 
Dates for your diary: 

• Start of Term 4: Monday 24th February 2025 

• End of Term 4: Friday 11th April 2025 

• Good Friday: 18th April 2025 (please note nursery will be closed) 

• Easter Monday: 21st April 2025 (please note nursery will be closed) 

• Half Term: 14th April 2025 -25th April 2025 

• Start of Term 5: 28th April 2025 

 

https://www.moneysavingexpert.com/team-blog/2024/03/free-and-cheap-world-book-day-costume-ideas/
https://www.busythings.co.uk/blog/10-easy-last-minute-world-book-day-costume-ideas/

